
Overdrawing Policy 

The overdrawing policy does not strictly exist in paper form. Instead, it is the discretion of the 

SGA-Treasurer and the other members of the SGA-Executive Board. 

The consequences for overspending can vary based on the year. There are many deciding 

factors, such as the remaining general fund balance, whether the organization has repeatedly 

gone over its budget, miscommunication within the organization, etc. 

The general consequence for the Organization that goes over its budget is simple, where the 

organization will receive a subtraction equivalent to the amount that was over the limit on its 

budget for the following year. 

However, the consequences could be worse if the behavior is repetitive, or if the cause was the 

mismanagement of the budget by the organization. 

If an organization runs multiple budget accounts, the negative balance on the SGA account can 

be evened out by reallocating funds from another account to the SGA account. However, these 

actions are out of the SGA Treasurer’s scope; they must be communicated between the 

organization and the business office, or whoever oversees the other account, separately. 

 

 

 

 


